
 MEDICARE NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

Notice is hereby given that the agreement between Oakridge Manor Nursing and Rehab in 

Ferndale, Michigan and the Secretary of Health and Human Services as a provider of services in 

the Medicare program will remain in effect and the previously imposed termination is rescinded.  

This notice supersedes the prior notice of July 25, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 


